From: Lupe Carrasco

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Robert McNeill; Robert Grubbs; Amanda Trujillo Davis

Subject: RE: (Closure) SRO SWD #101 (30-015-26105)

Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 2:28:48 PM
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Heather,

I have attached pictures of the completed work. | did have pictures of the excavation, but | have
misplaced them. As per our conversation, all work was done as presented in the approved work
plan. Due to compaction during backfill, the remediated area was cross ripped against the contour
of the land and the berm was placed to detour traffic over the remediated area. The placement of
the berm was chosen based on the existing Regency right of way. The area will be reseeded in June
of 2016 with the BLM #3 seed mixture unless otherwise noted. Please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns.

Thanks!

Lupe Carrasco
Environmental Coordinator
Concho Resources

Cell: 575-725-0787

Office: 575-748-6933

gCa rrasco@concho.com

1401 Commerce Drive
Carlsbad, NM 88220
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if
any, or the information herein, is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please immediately
notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Thank you.

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 11:26 AM

To: Robert Grubbs; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: 'agroves@slo.state.nm.us'

Subject: [External] RE: (Closure) SRO SWD #101 (30-015-26105)

**** External email. Use caution. ****
Mr. Grubbs,
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Do you have pictures of the work done at this location? I'm especially interested in
excavation and “after” pictures.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District 11

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Robert Grubbs [mailto:RGrubbs@concho.com]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 3:16 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: 'agroves@slo.state.nm.us'

Subject: (Closure) SRO SWD #101 (30-015-26105)

MR. BRATCHER,

ATTACHED FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION IS A COPY OF A CLOSURE LETTER

@)
ALONG WITH A C-141 FINAL FOR THE SRO SWD #101. PLEASE FEEL
FREE TO CONTACT ME WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.
THANK YOU,
RT GRUBBS JR.
TAL COORDINATOR
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THE INFORMATION IN THIS EMAIL MAY BE
CONFIDENTIAL AND/OR PRIVILEGED. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED
RECIPIENT OR AN AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE OF THE INTENDED
RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY REVIEW, DISSEMINATION
OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL AND ITS ATTACHMENTS, IF ANY, OR THE
INFORMATION HEREIN, IS PROHIBITED. IF YOU RECEIVED THIS EMAIL IN
ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE[_SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND
DELETE THIS EMAIL FROM YOUR SYSTEM. THANK YOU.
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privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and
its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email
from your system. Thank you.
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